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November 21, 2023



Memo

RE: Amend Iowa Code § 8A.341(2) per uploaded document


[bookmark: _GoBack]The Department of Administrative Services (DAS) currently provides CDs of the “Salary Book” to numerous entities to satisfy the ‘electronic medium’ requirement of this statute. Printing and distributing the report creates an unfunded expense for the department that could be accomplished at little to no cost by publishing the report on the DAS website. DAS continues to create the report as a service to government and the public. Making the data available on the DAS website would also eliminate the need for anyone to have CD functionality on individual computers. 



image1.png
Department of Govemnor Kim Reynolds
4 Administrative Services Lt. Governor Adam Gregg

Empowering People .
Collaboration Adam Steen, Director

Customer Service




image2.jpg
Hoover State Office Building | 1305 East Walnut Street | Des Moines, IA50319 | (515) 281-5360 | http://das.iowa.gov




